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January 11, 2018

Jeff Luttrell, SHRM-SCP, SPHR

State Council Director

North Carolina Society for Human Resource Management Council
jeffluttrell@hotmail.com

Dear Mr. Luttrell:

We want to extend our grateful appreciation for donating $1,250.00 to SHRM-PR Chapter.
Puerto Rico is in the stage of rebuilding and getting stronger again after Hurricane Maria.

We are in search of an organization to donate this money along with other donations received.
Puerto Rico has a lot of non-profit organizations that need urgently helping hands. Assuredly, there
are so many in need that we will do our best to select the one.

Once again, would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for your generosity. You have
brought a smile on our faces and a sincere rejoice. Please extend it to the Board of Directors and
Membership.

In behalf of SHRM-PR, thank you very much!

Cordially,

Ana M. Iglesias Diaz, MPA
Director of Administration

PO Box 361761 San Juan, Puerto Rico 00936-1761
787-767-2141



